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Ms. Kathleen H. Shea
lowenstein, Newman, Reis & Axelrad
1025 Connecticut Avenue, N.W. IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20555 TO F01A-82-357

Dear Ms. Shea:

This is in response to your letter dated August 4,1982, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, the draft Memorandum
of Understanding between the NRC and the State of Rhode Island.

A copy of the requested document is being placed in the NRC Public
Document Room (PDR),1717 H Street, N.W. , Washington, DC 20555.

You may obtain access to this record by presenting a copy of this letter
to the PDR or requesting folder F0IA-82-357. There is no charge for
inspecting records maintained at the PDR. The charge for copying
records maintained at the PDR is five cents ($0.05) per page, as specified
in 10 CFR 9.14(a).

If you do not wish to visit the PDR to inspect or copy this record, you
may obtain a copy by calling (634-3273) or writing directly to the PDR.
Upon your agreement to pay tne copying charges, the PDR will arrange for
the record to be copied by a private contractor servicing the PDR. You
will be billed by the contractor for copying charges plus tax and
postage.

Sincerely

/
. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
/0ffice of Administration
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